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23 November 2016 

Mr Charles Millsteed 

Chief Executive Officer 

Queensland Competition Authority 

Dear Mr Millsteed 

DBCT 2015 DAU – Extension to Secondary Undertaking Notice Period 

On 21 November 2016, the QCA gave DBCT Management (DBCTM) a Secondary Undertaking Notice (the 

Notice) requiring DBCTM to amend the 2015 DAU within 60 days of receiving the Notice.  

DBCTM notes that the final decision will take some time to assess, that a large number of amendments are 

required, and that the intervening time includes Christmas-New Year and school holidays. The combination 

of these factors makes it difficult for DBCTM to achieve the required outcome in the 60 day Notice period.   

In consideration of these matters, and in accordance with section 134(2A) of the QCA Act, DBCTM therefore 

requests an extension of the Notice period to Friday 17 February 2017. 

Please contact me or Jonathan Blakey if you have any related queries. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Anthony Timbrell 

Chief Executive Officer 

DBCT Management 
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